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September 23, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
As we begin to approach candy season, an alarming trend has come to my attention.  Through 
news reports, it has been released that Rainbow fentanyl is an emerging danger.  The drug 
resembles the candy, Sweet Tarts.  It is a synthetic opioid that is 50 times more potent than 
heroin and 100 times more potent than morphine.  
 

 
 
Please take time to look through the candy that was passed out at events over the next month. 
Although we all hope that this trend does not enter our space, the only way to be sure is to be 
cognizant of it.  
  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 


